WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 01-55

SUBJECT: Contract Award For Engineering Services In The Amount of $74,700
to Hattenburg & Dilley for Sewer Outfall Study.

REQUESTED BY: Public Works
PREPARED BY: Public Works DATE: August 6, 2001

FOR AGENDA OF: August 13, 2001

SUMMARY: The City has received grant funding to conduct a sewer outfall study, to
determine the feasibility of constructing a sewer outfall to Cook Inlet.

DISCUSSION: Scott Hattenburg conducted engineering studies for the City’s Sewer

Master Plan. This contract award will provide the next step necessary in determining
what type of sewer outfall is needed for long-term City growth.

FISCAL IMPACT: _ No _X Yes, amount requested: $74,700.00
Fund: 31-55-591-860-32 Future Sewer Plant Permitting

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Council is requested to approve a contract award to
Hattenburg & Dilley in the amount of $74,700 for the sewer outfall study.
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